
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem congratulates national football team after winning
Gulf Cup 25

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem congratulated the national football team after winning Gulf Cup 25,

which was held in Basrah, on 21/1/2023, on a phone call with the president of the Iraqi

Football Association, Adnan Dirjal. Where Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirmed that winning has spread joy

in our country and delighted our magnificent audience, who contributed greatly to the success

of the tournament, and H.E. would extend his congratulations and blesses for winning the title.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem illustrated that obtaining the Gulf Cup came with exquisite efforts done by

our young players who did everything they could for winning and reaching the podium of

excellence.

During the call, Sayyid Ammar illustrated that every fruit comes through solidarity, and he

blessed the work of the Iraqi Football Association for their dedicated and devoted efforts for

the success of the tournament, a tournament that everyone praised heavily, and providing the

means for our team to win.

His Eminence Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem concluded his phone call with the President of the IFA,

Adnan Dirjal by saying that winning Gulf Cup 25 makes us look forward for future successes to

spread joy to our genuine people.


